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January 7, 2013

Mr. Daniel E. Pfeifer
Wastewater Utility Manager
City of Ventura

P.0O. Box 99

Ventura, CA 93002-0099

Dear Mr. Pfeifer:

TENTATIVE TIME SCHEDULE ORDER NO. R4-2013XXXX - CITY OF VENTURA,
VENTURA WATER RECLAMATION FACILITY (NPDES NO. CA0053651, CI NO. 1822)

Enclosed is a tentative Time Schedule Order (TSO) directing the City of Ventura (City) to
comply with the requirements prescribed in Order No. R4-2008-0011. The purposes of this
TSO are as follows: ' , :

1. To allow the City time to achieve compliance with the final effluent limits for ammonia; and, .
2. To provide the City with interim limits until March 7, 2018. -

Written comments regarding the proposed TSO No. R4-2013-XXXX must be received at the Los
Angeles Regional Water Board's (Regional Water Board’s) office by 12 p.m. (Noon) on
February 7, 2013, in order to be evaluated by Regional Water Board staff. Timely submittal of
written comments is encouraged to ensure that Regional Water Board is able to provide timely -
review, and that the Regional Water-Board has sufficient time to give full consideration to the
comments and issues raised. The final TSO may be issued on March 7, 2013, if all issues are
fully resolved. ,

If you have any questions, please contact Elizabeth Erlckson at (213) 576 6665 or - the
undersngned at (213) 576-6664.

Brandi{Out |n \Bexl .E., Chief
Municipal e{m ting Unit (NPDES)
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320 West 4th St., Suite 200, Los Angeles, CA 90013 | www.waterboards.ca.gov/losangeles

) RECYCLED PAPER
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MAILING LIST

Ms. Robyn Stuber, U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, Region IX, Clean Water Act
Standards and Permits (WTR-5)

U.S. Army Corps of Engineers -

Mr. Russell M. Strach, Assistant Regional Administrator, Protected Resources Division,
National Marine Fisheries Service, Sacramento

Mr. Stan Glowacki, NOAA, National Marine Fisheries Service, Long Beach

Mr. Mark Capelli, NOAA, National Marine Fisheries Service, Santa Barbara

- Mr. Chris Dellith, Department of Interior, U.S. Fish and Wildlife Services

Mr. Philip Isorena, State Water Resources Control Board

. Ms. Betty Courtney, California Department of Fish and Game, Region 5

Mr. Nathaniel Cox, State Parks and Recreation

Ventura County Department of Public Works

- Ventura County Department of Environmental Health

Mr. Gerhardt Hubner, Ventura County Watershed Protection District

Mr. David Beckman, Natural Resources Defense Council

Mr. Ron Bottorf, Friends of the Santa Clara River

Ms. Lynn Plambeck, Santa Clara Organization for Planning and the Environment
Mr. Steven R. Howard, United Water Conservation District

Ms. Tatiana Gaur, Santa Monica BayKeeper

Ms. Vicki Clark, Environmental Defense Center

Mr. Jessie Altstatt, Santa Barbara Channel Keeper

Ms. Kirsten James, Heal the Bay

Mr. Paul Jenkin, Surfrider Foundation

" Mr. Jason Weiner, Ventura CoastKeeper

Ms. Wanda Jenkins, Environmental Now

Mr. Reed V. Smith, Ventura Audubon Society

Dr. Richard F. Ambrose, University of California, Los Angeles

Ms. L. Purpus, United Water Conservation District -

Ms. Elise Kelley, University of California at Santa Barbara



